

## PURE LAND LEARNING COLLEGE ASSOCIATION INC.

MULTI-FAITH MULTICULTURAL CENTRE





September - October 2020, Issue 101

## An Update from the Goodwill Committee of Toowoomba



The Toowoomba Youth Peace Group (TYP.G) has been meeting monthly to plan and work on the upcoming Youth Conference. At our last meeting on 5 September, members finalized the program for the upcoming conference in November. The theme of this conference is 'Building Confidence' and it targets youth aged from 12-24. This conference will be held in considerations of the social distancing rules; however, there will be an option for youth to

join the conference via Zoom. Organizing this conference has given a great opportunity for the members of TYP.G to get to know each other better, especially the new members. Join us on 28 November 2020 and support the Toowoomba Youth Peace Group!

The Goodwill Committee (GWC) has been having monthly meetings both via zoom and in person when possible. We were unable to continue with many events planned due to the pandemic. Throughout the year we have had members of Anglicare and Lifeline join us in the meetings and further educate us on the many services they provide.





In the last meeting, which was held on 14 September, we were delighted to have Mr Todd Rohl from the Toowoomba Chamber of Commerce who spoke to us about the various projects and support they are providing to the Toowoomba community. This was a great meeting as now we can work alongside Toowoomba Chamber in the future.

GWC is also holding a morning tea on 14 October with the Toowoomba Red Cross as the guest speakers. GWC is also supporting The National Interfaith Peace Conference coming up on 28 November. The theme for this conference is 'Caring for the Earth, Caring for Each Other'. Please send an email to <a href="mailto:events.mfmcc@gmail.com">events.mfmcc@gmail.com</a> for more information. Lastly, the GWC Instagram page is now active. Please follow us on <a href="mailto:gWC\_TWB\_">GWC\_TWB\_</a>.

Fatima Aria Member of Goodwill Committee



The Pure Land Learning College Association is proud to be a partner with Heartfulness, where we joined thousand online on 21 September 2020 to celebrate Internationo Day of Peace with world-renowned peacemakers, though leaders and entertainers

Check out more photos on figure 2 mmc.Toowoomba - For upcoming activities and programs, please visit www.interfaith-harmony.org - call us at +617 4659 8054, or email us mfmcc.plc@gmail.com